
From: Philip Hutchinson  
Sent: 02 February 2017 16:21 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
 
Subject: Waste Disposal 
 
The present waste disposal site at Stanford in the Vale should be maintained in 
operation for the disposal of household waste by the public. 
 
Prof Philip Hutchinson DL 
 


